Social Club Event Cancellation

Dear Members,

We regret to inform you that the Annual Summer Picnic scheduled for July 15, 2023 has been
cancelled due to unforeseen circumstances.

We understand how much you were looking forward to this event, and we sincerely apologize
for any inconvenience this may cause.

If you had purchased tickets for the event, please rest assured that a full refund will be issued.
Refunds will be processed automatically to your original payment method within the next 5-7
business days.

Thank you for your understanding and continued support. We look forward to seeing you at our
future events.

Sincerely,

The Social Club Committee



